This posting is for a person with a few years experience in the field.  If you are still 'green' (in terms of experience and the environment), you can still send a letter of inquiry.  The position is in Washington State, which is a very nice part of the country.
 

Peter Bellin
 

Dr. Peter Bellin, CIH, Ph.D.
Professor
Department of Environmental and Occupational Health
CSU Northridge
18111 Nordhoff Street
Northridge, CA 91330-8412
 

Phone: 818-677-4719
Fax: 818-677-7411
 



    


From: Gallegos, Phyllis (LNI) [galr235@LNI.WA.GOV]
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2008 12:05 PM
Subject: Industrial Hygienists - Consultation Opportunity at WA State Dept. Of Labor and Industries
Good morning, 
 

I am with the Washington State Department of Labor and Industries.  I am contacting you in an effort to network and outreach our search efforts for Industrial Hygiene Consultants, located in Seattle/Tukwila, WA.  We have found that networking is one of the most successful tools in recruiting qualified individuals to state government.  As a person in this field, I thought you would be and excellent person to contact.  I would like to request your assistance in sharing our recruitment efforts with your network.  If you know individuals who want to put their strengths and skills to work in the beautiful state of Washington, please pass along our information. 
 

We seek experienced Industrial Hygienists or Occupational Safety & Health professionals with at least three years experience in the field.  
 

To view the position announcements visit our Job Board at: http://www.lni.wa.gov/Main/FindAJob/bulletins/07456.asp
 

Any assistance you can give is appreciated.  Your suggestions as to other individuals, organizations or associations that should be contacted are welcomed and appreciated.
 

If you have any questions about this opportunity, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 

Thank you in advance for time any assistance you can give in getting the word out.
 

Regards,
Phyllis Gallegos, Human Resource Consultant 
Department of Labor & Industries 
(360) 902-5709 - galr235@LNI.wa.gov 

Join our listserv to receive L&I job announcements: http://www.LNI.wa.gov/Main/Listservs/LNIJobs.asp
